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This is where the magic happens
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Welcome to our Reception transition information.

We will be in contact with all our new families 
starting in September and we are looking forward 
to talking with you all. In the meantime, we hope 
you find the slides useful and we will continue to 
update you through the Summer.
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On behalf of everyone here at Oldfield Brow
Primary School, WELCOMEto a new and exciting
stage in your childôslife. During their Reception
year, your child will make new friends, enjoy new
experiences and learn the vital new skills of
reading and writing .



Meet the Team 

Mr R Merrell Mrs D Moody Mrs J Norbury

Headteacher                     Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher



Foundation Stage

The Foundation Stage refers to Nursery and Reception children. 
Reception follows on very closely from the excellent 
foundations laid in the Nursery. 

Children will still be taking part in well planned and organised 
play, both inside and outside. 

Children at this age learn best when they are doing practical 
activities. We also encourage them to talk about what they are 
doing. 

Gradually over the year they will begin to do some more formal 
written work in both Literacy and Numeracy so that they are 
prepared for the move into Year 1.



Classes

We have two reception classes.

and 

You will receive a letter over the coming weeks 
detailing your childôs class and provisional start date.



Early Years Foundation Stage

How we learn in Reception?
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Early Years Foundation Stage Seven Areas of Learning: 

Personal, social and emotional development  

Communication and language 

Physical development 

Literacy 

Mathematics 

Understanding the world 

Expressive arts and design



Outdoor Classroom

We love using our outdoor areas for learning as well as play and so we 

ask you to provide a pair of wellies to be kept in school and also to ensure 

your child brings a suitable coat every day of the week. Warm, waterproof 

coats for cold days and a small thin coat that can be carried in their school 

bags, such as a cagoule or pack a mac, on sunny days (just in case). It is 

really important that any coat worn into school has a hood. 



Attendance

Our policy is that children maintain excellent attendance 
and we monitor attendance closely.

Attendance is vital for your child to access the education 
to which they are entitled. This is as important in the 
Early Years, as in any other school year. 

If your child is absent, please telephone the school 
office on the morning of each day of absence. 

We ask that you book medical appointments outside of 
school hours and not during school time.


